
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

WPIAL Scholar Athlete 

Congratulations to Riverview Student athlete, Erin Joyce for receiving the prestigious WPIAL Scholar 

Athlete Award at the annual WPIAL Luncheon. Erin was one of ten girls in the WPIAL to receive the 

award this year.  

We are proud that her hard work both in the classroom and on the field have been recognized. We 

wish Erin all the best as she moves on to Notre Dame University this fall.   
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